Facilities Advisory Committee
Special Meeting
February 22, 2022
5:30 pm

Attendees: Kris Weeks, Mark Leighton, Peter Lennon, Amanda Kelly, Dave Sharples,

Chief Wilking, Chief Poulin

1) Comments on the PSC

2)

3)

a)
b)
c)

d)

e)

f)

g)

Peter Lennon presented some notional options to the Committee and Chiefs to begin a
discussion of good-better-best

Mark Leighton brought up the need to compare the current and proposed programs
side-by-side

Dave Sharples explained that the Town does not intend to put both departments on the
ballot at the same time/in the same year

Mark Leighton suggested we review the program and Kris Weeks suggested we get
some feedback on the “meat” of the various options; Peter Lennon questioned how we
can do this without attaching costs

Dave Sharples suggested we could have LB do the estimate for FD taking over the whole
20 Ct. building, building a substation for FD, and building just a PD (both downtown on
32 Ct. and on Continental Dr. for comparison, after the Town vote March 8th)

Mark Leighton confirmed we should be able to ask can you show us option X and option
Y and separate out the escalation factor

Amanda Kelly described a need for understanding current measurements on each line
item in the facility descriptions

Questions for Town

a)

Survey with being advertised at Voting Day on March 8t
i) Do you strongly prefer PD downtown? Even if significantly more expensive?

Questions for LBA

a)
b)

New option #4 that includes downtown
Others TBD via email to Kris

4) Peter Lennon moved to adjourn; Amanda Kelly seconded; the motion passed 4-0.



